
 

Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 
 

Review of attendance figures  

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

I would like to thank all parents for the improvement in pupil attendance so far this 

year. We have seen a good improvement in pupil’s regular attendance and a 

decrease in requests for term time holiday leave. 

 

This is helping to improve the school’s overall attendance figures when we have our 

regular meetings with the local authority attendance officer. 

 

I also appreciate parents ringing in to school promptly to let us know when a child is 

ill and unable to come to school. This helps with keeping statutory information about 

attendance and in ordering the correct dinners for the day. 

 

The happiness and educational progress of all our children at Royal Cross are our 

main priorities and we believe that good attendance is a major way in which these 

priorities can be achieved.  It is for this reason that we ask and appreciate your 

support in this matter.  

 

If you would like any advice in relation to attendance please do not hesitate to 

contact school 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

24/05/2018 


